
March 3, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Prince George’s County Public Schools (PGCPS) is excited to partner with TutorMe to provide
academic support to students in the form of tutoring. TutorMe is an online tutoring platform that
connects students to live tutors, 24 hours a day in over 300 subjects, right from their home.
Students using the TutorMe platform can communicate with live tutors using audio, video and
chat functions. Screen sharing is available and students can also have their papers reviewed using
TutorMe’s Writing Lab, which provides detailed feedback on their essays or reports in less than
12 hours.

All students who attend PGCPS are eligible to use the one-to-one tutoring program. Students will
be able to access TutorMe using the district’s Clever Platform by using PGCPS student login
credentials. Each session is saved along with a transcript of the session. TutorMe conducts an
extensive background check on each tutor and has a system for regularly monitoring tutoring
sessions for quality and safety.

We hope that you will encourage your student(s) to participate in this great opportunity. Please
review the attached Virtual Learning Best Practices document to support proper usage of the
program. To learn more about TutorMe in PGCPS, please visit our website at:
https://www.pgcps.org/offices/curriculum-and-instruction/tutoring/tutorme.

If you have any additional questions regarding the TutorMe online tutoring platform, please
contact your school’s principal.

Thank you for partnering with us in your child’s education!

Sincerely,

Judith J. White, Ed.D.
Chief Academic Officer


